Canford Heath Infant & Junior School

Learoyd Road

! Poole

and friends BH17 8PJ 4
/GHT

LADIES NIGHT: FRIDAY 10TH MAY 2024

épm - 9pm at Canford Heath Junior School

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are thrilled to be hosting our upcoming Ladies’ Night event, which promises to be an unforgettable
evening of fun and relaxation.

Our event features an impressive array of stalls offering a wide range of indulgent treats and services,
including relaxation treatments, tarot readings, beauty products, naturally made items, wax melts,
beautifully handcrafted jewellery, and crafts.

In addition to the fantastic stalls, we have a delectable selection of treats available, including sweets,
milkshakes, candyfloss, cakes, and an alcoholic bar, ensuring that you are fully pampered and satisfied.

We will also be selling tickets for a raffle on the night with some lovely prizes, some of which have been
donated by our stall holders.

Furthermore, we are excited to announce a special performance from a talented musical act, Charlie
Greenwood.

We have an Early Bird special for online tickets, where the first 100 tickets sold are available at the
discounted price of £3.00 each. These tickets can be purchased from our website: www.pta-
events.co.uk/patchpoole. You can choose to either print out the ticket or show it on your phone at the
gate. Once the first 100 tickets are sold, the price will increase to £3.50 per ticket.

Doors open at 6 pm, and if you prefer, you can purchase tickets at the gate on the day of the event for
£3.50 each, using cash or card payment.

We hope to see you there for a night of indulgence and relaxation!
All the best,

PATCH and Friends Team

E-Mail: patcheteachpoole.com Registered Charity: 1117743




